RADCLIFF MIDDLE SCHOOL

SITE BASED COUNCIL

MINUTES

September 6, 2006

I. CALL TO ORDER:  Ms. McGray called Radcliff Middle School Site Based Council meeting to order at 4:03 p.m. on Wednesday, September 6, 2006 in the Media Center.

II. ROLL CALL BY NAME:  Ms. McGray, Mrs. Abell, Mrs. Brooks, Mrs. Richason, and Mr. Willis were present.  Mrs. McGee was in attendance but a little late.  Written attendance was taken.

III. APPROVAL OF MINUTES:  ORDER 06 – 32 Mrs. Brooks made a motion to approve the minutes of the August 15th meeting.  Mr. Willis seconded the motion.  ORDER 06 – 33 Mrs. Richason made a motion to approve the Aug 2nd minutes.  Mrs. McGee seconded the motion.  There was consensus with both minutes.

IV. RECOGNITION OF VISTIORS:  There were no visitors.

V. COMMITTEE REPORTS:  Hopefully the committees will meet and have something to report at the next month meeting.

VI. INFORMATION:  Ms. McGray stated that we have had a pretty smooth start.  

Testing will be going on in September.  Ms. McGray mentioned that she understood that there were teachers that were upset about instructional time.  The teachers did not want to relinquish instructional time to testing.  Ms. McGray stated that these concerns were discussed at the Principals meeting.  Ms. McGray said that next year should not be as bad, because of the field test this year.  

At the next meeting we will have our CATS scores.  Ms. McGray will pick them up tomorrow, however the scores will be embargoed for some time.  

Ms. McGray has asked the counselors to meet with students (one on one) to talk to them about their test scores.  Hopefully, this will help the students to understand where they are and what they need to do in order to improve.

Ms. McGray met with the student leadership team today and gave them her expectations of this team.  Ms. McGray feels that the students need to have a voice.  She wants representations from all groups.

Ms. McGray asked if there was anything else, and Mrs. Richason asked about the intercom system.  At this time we are still waiting for it to be installed.  According to Ms. McGray the board was going to check on this because they thought we should already have it.  

Ms. McGray informed us that on the Hardin County website that it showed that there were some new schools the county wants to build.  A new middle school for the Radcliff area is number one on the list.

Mrs. Richason asked about STI home and Ms. McGray explained to her how to find out about the STI program.

Mr. Willis asked about clubs.  Ms. McGray said that we are still working on clubs.  She did not like the idea about making every student to be in a club or every teacher to have a club.  Ms. McGray said that the clubs probably will start in Oct.  

Ms. McGray said she really wants to have a Junior Beta club.  

Football season had been rough.  We haven’t won a game yet.  

The girl’s basketball starts this week.  

RMS is looking for the ESS Wavier to be hired in math.  

Ms. McGray sat in on interviews for the Friday Night Fiesta.  

We decided to move our next meeting to Oct. 18th, because of being out for

 Fall Break. 
VII. ACTION ITEMS:  None.

VIII. UNFINISHED BUSINESS:  None

IX. NEW BUSINESS:  None

X. ITEMS FOR NEXT MEETING’S AGENDA:  None

XI. ADJOURNMENT:  ORDER 06-34 Mrs. Brooks made the motion to adjourn the meeting at 4:31.  Mrs. Richason seconded.  There was consensus.

Signed_____________________________

Approved___________________________

___________________________

Susan R. White

Recording Secretary

